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Home Communications, Inc. (HCI) was notified by their content provider, NRTC, on September 26, 2023, 
that they were no longer going to be providing our regular IPTV programming content as of June 30, 
2024.  HCI sent out a letter to all 726 video customers informing them that their television service would 
be disconnected as of June 17, 2024.  In addition to the initial letter, HCI made numerous attempts by 
letter, postcard, E-Mail or telephone calls to ensure that the customer had ample time to research a new 
television provider, whether it was a streaming service or a satellite provider.     

October 2, 2023 – Initial letter was sent to all 726 customers.  This letter offered an incentive for 
disconnecting before November 1, 2023. 
 
November 6, 2023 – A letter was sent to all remaining customers who did not utilize the incentive for 
early disconnection. 
 
A reminder letter or postcard was sent to all remaining customers on the following dates: 
January 8, 2024, February 20, 2024, April 8, 2024, and May 7, 2024 
 

May 24, 2024 – A final reminder letter was sent to all remaining customers that our shut-off date would 
be June 17, 2024. 
 
All of HCI’s customers were disconnected from the video service with HCI on June 17, 2024.  This date 
ensured that HCI would be able to do our final reporting to our content provider, NRTC, and to remove 
and return video equipment if needed.  
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